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December 01 
Surrogate Appreciation Party 

Congratulations to 
our Surrogates who 

gave birth in October & November 

December Newsletter

October
Jennifer 
Angela 
Maria 

Vanessa 
Elizabeth 

Upcoming MANDATORY CO Support Groups

In-Person Support Groups 
 
Please note that the Surrogate Party on December 1, 2018 will 
count towards In-Person Support Groups for this 
month. Regular In-Person Support Groups will not take place. 
If you usually attend an In-Person Group and cannot attend the 
party please join one of the Phone Support Groups instead.  
 
Tele-Support Groups 
Group A - Wednesday 12/12/2018 @ 10:00 am 
Group B - Wednesday 12/12/2018 @ 12:30 pm 
Group C - Tuesday 12/18/2018 @ 5:30 pm 
Group D - Tuesday 12/18/2018 @ 6:30 pm 
Make-Up - Friday 12/21/2018 @ 12:00 pm 

December Fun Facts! 

1. December's birthstone is turquoise; 
2. December's flowers are Paper White Narcissus, Holly or 
Poinsettia; 
3. December 3, 1922 - the first technicolor film premiered in public; 
4. December 4, 1971 - the world's first Sunday edition newspaper 
was published in London; 
5. December 4, 1954 - the first  Burger King opened in Miami; 
6. December 18, 1936 - the first giant Panda arrived in the US from 
China;  
7. December 31, 1907 - the 1st public New Year's Eve celebration 
was held in what is now Times Square New York.

December 12 
Group A & Group B Tele-Support Group

December 21 

Group C & Group D Tele-Support Group
December 18 

Make-up Tele-Support Group

November
Shelby 
Paola 
Erika 
Bobbi

UPCOMING CO EVENTS

Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
& Instagram for up to date IVF, 
pregnancy, & delivery updates! 

CONCEPTUAL OPTIONS NEWS

Happy Holidays! 

NOTE for January Check Pick-Up
Just a quick update for the future! Conceptual Options' office 
will be closed on January 1, 2019. If you usually pick up your 
check, the office will be open on January 2, 2019 for check 
pick-up. As always, check pick-up is between the hours of 3:00
pm - 4:30 pm. 
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I learned about surrogacy many years ago and the more I 
learned about it,  the more I loved the idea of helping 
someone in fulfilling their dream of parenthood. I am a 
mother of 2 boys, 13 and 11 years old and I could not imagine 
life without them, the idea of someone not knowing that 
feeling along with the struggles of infertility or trying for 
years to have their own child  was heart breaking to me.  In 
my heart I wanted to help someone and I wanted to find a 
perfect match to enjoy and share the journey together; 
therefore I pursued surrogacy and started my first journey 
with a lovely IP!!  The journey was amazing and a life 
changing experience. I would not change anything about it. 
 My journey ended on 11/25/18 when I  gave birth to a 
healthy, perfect, handsome baby boy.  Meeting this baby 
and watching my IP become a father  was truly beautiful. 
The moment baby was born was one the most precious and 
special  moments I've ever had and part of the memories I 
will treasure in my life. This is where I learned that 
everything on my journey was so worth it because now 
someone's family is complete and I feel so honored and 
blessed to have been part of it. I'm so thankful for the 
experience, for my amazing and supportive family and 
friends and for everyone at CO, especially my coordinator 
Melanie.  
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Links: 

@ConceptualOptionsLLC 

@surrogacycenter 

@surrogacy 

www.ConceptualOptions.com 

S U R R O G A T E  S P O T L I G H T  
This month we would like to introduce:

Paola

If you're interested in being part of our Surrogate Spotlight, our 
weekly CO Bump Day posts, or just have a fun updates that you 
want us to share on social media or in our newsletter, let your 

Case Manager know! 

Download our Surrogacy Egg 
Donation Emojis on the Apple 
App Store or the Google Play 
store for Android! 

Happy Holidays! 


